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Huge thanks this week to Sarita who has kindly managed the technology to allow us all to meet on Zoom 
this week. Every week Sarita astounds me with how much “Rotary” she manages to fit in, we are all so 
very grateful. A huge thanks to the team of 19 who attended our Club meeting on Wednesday, its not 
quite like sharing a meal however it is great to be able to stay connected, get an update on the pile of 
HENSH and find out how everyone is managing during lockdown.  
 
The “Best Dressed” prize most definately goes to Geoff who looked spectacular in his suit and tie. 
Congratulations to Athol and Cheryl for celebrating 50 years of marriage! Harold managed to dial in via 
his phone and gave us an update on his walks each day. Diane has been supporting people who have 
imigrated from the Afghanistan and are trying desperately to get in touch with their families, it is so 
important to remember just how lucky we are, great work Diane. It sounds like everyone has been 
spending a good amount of time in their gardens, we might need to do a circuit of garden parties for 
spring. 
 
Alan A gave us all an update on HENSH, we wont start moving the pile until we get to Level 2, it is all a bit 
to tricky trying to manage everyones safety before then and not quite sure we can class HENSH as an 
essential service. 
 

 



 
LEARNING, LEADING, ACTION – SHOWCASING THE WONDERFUL IMPACT OF ROTARY 
 

Enjoy the online Zone Conference from anywhere you choose – 11th -12th September 2021 
REGISTER NOW (by clicking on the blue hyperlink)   CLICK HERE 

 

Learning, Leading, Action is this year’s Zone 8 conference theme, putting 
a spotlight on the essence of Rotarians and the way we get things done.  

The theme also gives a clue to the conference content. Hear from 
speakers who are leading our organisation and our impact, learn from 
thought leaders and be impressed by a host of Rotarians taking action to 
change lives in our communities.  

Be inspired to Lead Learn Act in new ways that deepen our engagement 
and increase Rotary’s impact.  

 
TRICKY TRAY AUCTION – POSTPONED!  
 
Unfortunately the Tricky Tray Auction to raise money for Polio scheduled the 25th of August is on hold 
until we can schedule a new date. If you have  payment into the Christchurch South Rotary account we 
can either refund this or hold it in credit until we move out of lockdown. 
 
MS & PARKINSONS STREET APPEAL - CANCELED 
  

Huge thanks to those who volunteered 
 

Upcoming Meetings Notices 
TBA 
 

TBA 

 

 

Duties Leave 
 1st Sept 8st Sept Who From To 
Cash Desk N/A N/A M Whitehead 09/09/2015 TBA 
Cash Desk N/A N/A J Wylie  TBA 
Reception N/A N/A S Haye 11/08/2020 TBA 
Speaker Host N/A N/A K Moss 04/07/2019 30/06/2022 
Grace N/A N/A J Chaimberlain 01/07/2019 31/08/2021 
International Toast N/A N/A    
Thanks to Speaker N/A N/A    
Quote N/A N/A    
Speaker Reporter N/A N/A    
Sergeant N/A N/A    

      

Reminders  

Record your apology by:  

• Notifying the Reception Desk  
• Email alan.barbara.mckinnon@gmail.com before 11am on that Wednesday  
• Emergency apologies to Liz Bermingham on 021 2456875  
• You will receive an email reminder a couple of days before the meeting re apologising or bringing a guest  
• If you are unable to do your allocated duty, it is your responsibility to arrange a substitute and advise the 

President  
• Please advise all leave of absence (three or more weeks) to the Secretary by email or in writing  


